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Objection to Koretz proposal re cat limits
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Daniel Guss <danielguss@gmail.com> Tue, Jan 20, 2015 at 1:21 PM
To: "Adam.Lid@lacity.org" <Adam.Lid@lacity.org>

Adam,

Please include my objection to Paul Koretz's plan to start charging fees to cat foster homes. So many problems 
with this idea that I dont know where to start. It's very ill-conceived, retaliatory and selective for starters.

Thank you

Daniel Guss
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